DECEMBER 1974.

Application for membership of British Association of Barbarshopens ACCEPTED.

MEETINGS EACH TUESDAY
AT HOLY FAMILY SOCIAL CLUB
INGOL AT 8-0 P.M.

PRESTON WEEKLY NEWS . JULY 1975.



Lancashire's one and only barbershop choir — the Preston Barbershop Harmony Club — may be represented later this year at the third annual convention for British barbershoppers, to be held in Brighton. Formed only a few weeks ago, the club is going from strength to strength, and leader Mr. Alfred Mee, the organist at St. Anthony's Church, Fulwood, is confident of its success.

MEMBERS.

ALF Mee, John Arkwright, Joe Allen Tom Green, Albert Tierney, Stom Flotcher, George Sharples, hawrence Dunnagan.

FIRST PUBLIC SING OUT JUNE 9TH 1975 For patients at Whittingham Hospital.

EVENING POST AUGUST 4TH 1975.

August 13TH. Interieur and broadcast by Radio Blackburn. 1975

FURTHER TO ALF MEE'S ENQUIRY AS TO THE AVAILABILITY OF BARBERSHOP MUSIC, please find below his letter thanking Den Tyrell on our acceptance into BABS .... stirring times these folks. The official Preston BHC birthday is 3rd February, 1975 - hey about a great big 'hooley' on this date every year? Those in favour say 'aye'.

Dear Den.

Many thanks for your letter notifying us of our acceptance as members of the British Association of Barbershoppers.

Please accept my apologies for the delay in answering, I have been under considerable pressure for the last few weeks what with colds and "flu", not conducive to good singing I'm afraid.

I am most grateful for the new book of arrangements "The Best in Barbershop" though we are still practising hard at the songs in the "Starter Kit", we are at lest making quite an improvement.

Will let you know any further developments up here in the North West as and when they occur.

Yours faithfully,

Clan